
 
Tel: 020 7207 1807 

E-mail: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk 

Web: www.friarsprimaryschool.com 

Dear Parents, 

Gentle reminders: 

Every now and again we have to send out some reminders to make sure the school is 

as safe and healthy as possible. So in the spirit of cooperation, here goes! Please can 

children and adults not ride bicycles or scooters on the school site at the beginning 

or end of the school day. Also as our stage is in need of some repair at the moment 

we are asking that it is not used at all. And finally … Can children please not bring 

food and drink onto the playground in the morning. It is much better for them if they 

have breakfast at home 
 

Individual photos: 

On Thursday of this week, all children had photos taken. Proofs and instructions on 

how to buy copies will be sent out to all children in the next week. 
 

Year 5 learn the art of didgeridoo playing: 

Year 5 are currently learning about The British Empire - Australia and North America. 

On Tuesday they were lucky enough to have a visit from Paul Cook, an expert in the 

didgeridoo. He taught the children (and adults) the basics of playing the didgeridoo 

and he gave a brief performance to the whole school. There are lots of photos on the 

website. 
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Wednesday 12th October—

Secondary transfer application work-

shop for Y6 parents 9-10am 

Thursday 13th October—open morn-

ing for prospective YN/YR parents 

10am (2017/18 intake); Football—

Friars vs Charlotte Sharman @ GMH 

park 3:45 

Friday 14th  October—Secondary 

transfer application workshop for Y6 

parents 4:30—5:30pm 

Tuesday 18th October—Y6 jazz pro-

ject pm 

Wednesday 19th October—open 

morning for parents 9:10—10:10 

Friday 21st October—last day of 

Au1. 

Week beginning 24th October—half 

term break 

Monday 31st October—INSET day. 

School closed to children 

Tuesday 1st November—Y5 to the 

Narnia experience; Y6 jazz project 

Thursday 3rd November—Football—

Friars vs Townsend @ GMH park 3:45 

Monday 7th November—Y5/6 bikea-

bility training; Y1 to London Aquarium 

Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th 

November—parent consultations 

Wednesday 9th November—Y6 jazz 

project concert at RFH 5-6:30pm 

Friday 11th November—Y1 and Y2 

to multiskills sports festival at COLA  

Monday November 14th—Y5/6 

bikeability training and Y3 road safety 

training 

 

 

 

 

Thought for the week on Respect: 

“A person's a person, no matter 
how small.”  
Dr. Seuss 

Children’s learning at Friars:  
The children in Reception have been reading the classic book “The Tiger Who 

Came To 

Tea”. Mazin 

looked at  

pictures of 

real tigers and 

thought care-

fully about 

shapes,  

colours and 

textures to 

help him  

produce this 

lovely  

painting. 



EYFS/KS1 

Year One 

    

for fantastic work in Literacy writing a postcard for fantastic work in Literacy writing a postcard for fantastic work in Literacy writing a postcard for fantastic work in Literacy writing a postcard 

from Baby Bear.from Baby Bear.from Baby Bear.from Baby Bear.    

Well Done!Well Done!Well Done!Well Done!    

Assembly theme / value this week: 
 
 

                                                                        DependabilityDependabilityDependabilityDependability    

  KS2 

  Year Four 

    

for designing a fantastic Roald Dahl front for designing a fantastic Roald Dahl front for designing a fantastic Roald Dahl front for designing a fantastic Roald Dahl front     

cover.cover.cover.cover.    

    Well Done!Well Done!Well Done!Well Done!    

  

 Class ATTENDANCE 

1st 2 95.8% 

2nd 6 95.% 

3rd 3 93.3% 

4th 4 93.1% 

5th 1 92.4% 

6th 5 91.7% 

7th  R 89.0% 

 Class  ON TIME 

1st 2 98.3% 

2nd 6 96.7% 

3rd 5 95.3% 

4th 1 95.1% 

5th 4 95.0% 

6th 3 94.9% 

7th  R 89.8% 

Bernice OkumaBernice OkumaBernice OkumaBernice Okuma    

 

                                            Sonny EnverSonny EnverSonny EnverSonny Enver    


